
 

 
 
 
 
 

An invitation for you to attend 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Final part of  
Drumcondra Education Centre A.G.M. 

 
 
 

 

Monday 7th December @ 5.00pm 
 

 
 
 
 

The final part of 2019 Annual General Meeting of Drumcondra Education Centre will be held online on 

Monday 7th December @ 5.00pm. This follows on from the first part held on Tuesday 30th June @ 

2.00pm. All teachers working in the Centre catchment area are invited to attend. Those interested in 

attending are asked to register their interest by sending their details to info@ecdrumcondra.ie. A zoom 

link will be circulated closer to the time.  
Anyone wishing to request a link to the AGM or to submit questions, must do so by Monday 30th 

November at 5.00pm 

 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to our virtual AGM on Monday 7th December. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

   
  Thérése Gamble, Director. 

 
 
 
 
 

www.ecdrumcondra.ie 
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